
 

Narrandera Golf Club 

   Summer Teams 2022-23 

Week 20 
 
We saw 94 players take to the course this week playing 98 rounds. Remember that in Round 
2 (11th to 17th) you can play as many times as you like; we will take the best score. However, 
for the 3rd week of the finals you can only play once. 
 
The finals format is: - 
• Week 20 – done & dusted. 
• Week 21 – 11th March to 17th March play as many times as you like we will take your 
best score. 
• Week 22 – 18th March to Friday 24th March is grand final week players are only allowed 
to play 1 round for that week. 
• All scores will be kept secret for the 3 final rounds and revealed at the Presentation. 
• All cards must be to the Summer Teams Committee by 8:00pm Friday 24th March. 
• Presentation Saturday 1st April. 
 
If you can assist at the presentation, I am looking for some volunteers to with the food 
preparation and cooking, if anyone can help, please let me know. 
 
This week saw 13 birdies, with Jono Schofield picking up 2 (5th & 17th). 
 
The top 5 teams this week are: Mostly Family on 117 nett; Big Sticks & The Woollie Ones on 
118 nett; Gee”Gee’s 2, Party Central, Bidgee Bog Busters & Gunners all on 119. 
 
Best Individual score for the week was Nathan Collins on 24 nett. Balls went to 28 on a count 
back, these will be available on Presentation Night. 
 
Nearest the Pins – the 2nd hole was taken out by Sue Ruffles with 270cm, the 5th hole was 
taken out by Jono Schofield with 620cm, and the 18th hole was taken out by Nick Hetherington 
with 574cm. We had 1 player land on the 2nd hole, 1 player landed on the 5th hole & 2 players 
land on the 18th hole. Remember, the 2nd hole is for handicaps 10 & over, the 5th hole is for 
handicaps 9 & under, and the 18th hole is open for everyone. 
 
Please remember to take a sand bucket with you on your round and fill any divots that you 
create in your play. Also, if you know how to, please also repair pitch marks on the green, if 
you are unsure of how to make these repairs, there are several members who can assist. 



 
The Presentation has been booked in for Saturday April 1st, 2023. Please fill out an attendance 
slip if you intend to attend the presentation (see page 2). 
 
The Narrandera Rodeo is now at the Golf Club on Friday evenings selling their meat raffle 
tickets, so why not pop out for a meal, grab yourself some tickets & see if you can take home 
a meat tray, watch the kids run around while you relax and enjoy and unwind for the 
weekend. 
 
The club is also open for lunch on Sundays. 
 
Many thanks to all our sponsors this year, please invest in their future as they invest in ours. 

See you on the green. 

The Summer Teams Committee 

  


